
           St Joseph’s Primary School, Kerang                       
          

 

‘Flying into Foundation’ - Term 3 Sessions 
 

 
Flying into Foundation is a FREE school familiarisation program for children beginning school in 2024. This 

program is open to ALL children who are starting Foundation in 2024.  
This is a great opportunity for families to come along and check out St Joseph’s! 

 
While your child/ren attend please feel welcome to join us for a cuppa & some morning tea and a chance to 

ask any questions you may have about children starting school or take a tour of our school if you haven’t had 
the chance to have a look around. In Term 4 we will begin our school transition program in preparation for 

starting school in 2024.	

Friday	July	21st		& Friday	August	18th:	10am	-	11am	

		To	reserve	a	place	for	your	child	for	this	session,		
			please	contact	the	school	office	on	(03)54521426	or	email:	admin@sjkerang.catholic.edu.au	


